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TERM  3   WEEK  8 Wednesday 2

nd
 September 2015 

 

PBL Focus of the Week: Expected behaviour on 
the top quad and oval. 
 

PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
Thank you to all those parents who attended the 
Book Week Parade last Friday. All the students 
and staff looked fantastic in their wonderful array 
of costumes. Many thanks to Mrs Solman for 
organising the parade and successful book fair in 
the library.  
‘PJ,’ the Positive Behaviour for Learning mascot, 
made his first appearance at the parade. Our 
students voted to have a platypus as the school 
mascot. It is hoped that PJ will be a great and fun 
reminder of our school’s PBL values of being safe, 
responsible and respectful.  
We look forward to seeing you tomorrow at 
10.25am at the Celebration of Learning Day 
where our students will discuss the learning goals 
they have set and how they have achieved these 
or are working towards achieving them. You are 
invited into classrooms from 10.25am onwards 
and to morning tea at 11.25am. For those parents 
who can stay, there will be the times tables 
challenge finals in the hall at 12.10pm. 
Congratulations to our Regional competitors. 
Tobey S placed 8th in 800metres, Braidyne R 
placed 8th in 800metres, Kyerhon R placed 9th in  
200metres and Emily C placed 10th in long jump.  
The back gate on the School oval will be locked 
during school hours as a way of keeping our 
students safe. 

 

Yours In Education 
Karen Rayner 
Relieving Principal 
 

Quote of the week: Life is like riding a 
bicycle – to keep your balance you must 
keep moving. 
Assembly  
On Monday 7th September 2015 the Stage 2 & 3 
assembly will commence at 2.30pm.  
Early Stage 1 and Stage 1 assembly will be on 
Tuesday 8th September 2015 commencing at 
2.30pm.  KC will be performing a class item at this 
assembly.  
All parents, carers and friends are warmly invited 
to attend. 

 
WEEK 7 AWARD WINNERS  
Congratulations to all our students receiving 
awards this week. MSPS are proud of your efforts! 
 
White Awards – 25 Pebbles 
Kiana H, Charlotte B, Jaylah C, Lachlan D 
Bronze Awards - 50 Pebbles 
Mia H, Melissa P, Gabriel S 
Silver Awards - 75 Pebbles 
Maansi S, Melissa P, Nashaela G, Laquita W 
Gold Awards – 100 Pebbles 
Jorja C, Chelsea-Leigh S, Olivia F 
White Awards - 5 Merits 
Jaylah C, Xavier Mc, Melissa P, Taj Mc 
Bronze Awards – 10 Merits 
Jocelyn D 
 
Debating 
After several weeks of preparation, the final of the 
house debating competition was held Friday the 
28th of August in the hall. The Balmoral and 
Edinglassie teams were debating in front of a 
colourful audience (book week costumes) on the 
topic ‘Junk Food Should be Banned at Schools’. 
Adjudicator for the final was Mr. Nijland, a former 
Toastmaster who has achieved several public 
speaking awards. Mr. Nijland commented on the 
valuable skills students learned during this 
competition such as thinking on their feet, 
researching a topic, gaining confidence in public 
speaking and critical listening and thinking skills.  
After a heated debate the Balmoral team was 
crowned to be this year’s winner of the house 
debating competition.  
The students who participated in this competition 
should be extremely proud of their performance. 
Hopefully they have inspired some of their fellow 
students to participate next year so that this 
cherished competition can continue in the years to 
come. 

 

“Muswellbrook South Public School Official” 
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NAPLAN 
NAPLAN results have returned to School. These 
need to be collected by a parent. Please see the 
ladies in the office. 
 
Clothing Donations 
If you have any old school uniforms or shoes at 
home that no longer fit your child would you 
please consider donating them to the school. 
 
K - 2 FUN DAY 2015 
The Kindergarten and Stage 1 Fun Day for 
children in Years K to 2 will be held in Week 9 on 
Friday 11th September on the school oval from 
9.45 a.m. to 1.30 p.m. The children will be 
involved in a march past, running and novelty 
races as well as rotating through a variety of fun 
sporting activities. The children will be placed in 
Sports Houses and encouraged to come dressed 
in the appropriate colours for their house on the 
day. Individual notes will be sent home soon to 
advise parents of their child’s Sports House. 
Parents are invited to attend and join their child for 
lunch then afternoon tea after the activities. 
C. Avery (Fun Day coordinator) 

 

 
 
School Banking Recall 
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DATES FOR THE DIARY – 2015 
 

Every Wednesday Read 2 Learn / Playgroup supported by Family Insight 
10am to 12pm in “The Shed” at MSPS. 0-6 years. No cost. 

3rd September  Celebration of Learning Day 

4th September Snake Tails travelling show for Kindergarten to Year 2 

8th Sep to 11th Sep Year 6 Excursion to Canberra 

11th September K-2 Fun Day 

16th & 17th September Stage 2 Jenolan Caves Excursion 

18th September Last Day Term 3 

6th October Term 4, Students return to School 
 

 


